
2023 was an outstanding year for We’ll Get This! distributing 90% of the year’s income to support the families 
who need us.  Although it is heartbreaking to know that children continue the fight against cancer, it is comforting 

to know that together we bring them a little relief in their journey.  We couldn’t be more thankful to you, our 
supporters, for getting the families to the fight.

2024 looks to be the year that we will exceed $1,000,000 in donations since our inception, and for that we…

Thank you the most!
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Location / Contact

We’ll Get This!
3028 High Plains Drive
Katy Texas 77449
713-817-3035
www.wellgetthis.org

Welcome to 2024 from all of us at  We’ll Get This!

2023 was a notable year for us, expanding our reach to Memorial Hermann children’s hospital and connecting with 
the Ronald McDonald House Houston.  Through your support and reassurance, we continue to help the families 

who need us most.  Every day of every year, we are honored to distribute your love and support to these families, 
and we couldn’t be more gratified in doing so.  

Thank you the most!

 Board of Directors
 Darcy Creswell, Executive Director
 Jill Pearsall, Vice President
 Hanh Tran, Director
 Amy Beall, Support Staff

 2023 Benefit Statement (tax ID #81-4792763)
 Total Income (including donations and sales)                                     $116,833.83
 Expenses                                                                                                     $39,332.68

 (administration, fundraising, inventory)
 Support to Families                                                                           $105,121.20
 Not Yet Distributed                                                                           $43,168.21

Please contact me, Darcy Creswell, at darcy@wellgetthis.org or 713-817-3035 if you wish any additional 
information, or if you hear about a family in need.

Follow us on Facebook                and Instagram

Join us for our 8th annual golf tournament

Howl in One Monday, October 28, 2024
The Golf Club at Cinco Ranch
23030 Cinco Ranch Boulevard, Katy, TX  77450

Our founder, Tobin D. Creswell
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